





The children have been learning about measurement in Maths and they have enjoyed exploring the Russian dolls and ordering them by size. In P.E they have been following instructions to complete circuits and they were brilliant. Badgers have also been exploring floating and sinking with different objects. The children have loved making dens this week and they have worked well as a team. They enjoy recycling and helped Miss Shaw to sort the various items into plastic and paper/cardboard. They have made some delicious mud cakes in the mud kitchen and enjoyed adding the water to make a tasty mixture. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.







































